The electronic voting was successful for the recent Constitutional vote.
All proposed Constitutional Amendments were passed.

We had a total of 112 (24.3%) members vote.

A breakdown of the votes by Chapters is:

Constitutional Vote Response
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DELTA 97 21 21.6%
ETA 89 32 36.0%
GAMMA 56 10 17.9%
LAMBDA 41 8 19.5%
SIGMA 52 12 23.1%
THETA 125 29 23.2%
TOTAL 460 112 24.3%

The process through Simply Voting was easy to set up and feedback from members also included ease of
use. This will be a very valuable way for us to reach out to members for feedback on upcoming issues as
well as next year’s Board of Director and Chapter Executive Elections.

This year is now an election year. We will be seeking out nominations for the Vice President of the Board
of Directors, one representative to sit on the Board of Directors from each Chapter as well as all Chapter
level executive positions. Each Chapter will be reviewing this at their fall meetings. Please consider
becoming involved in your professional association. The website will be updated soon with the election
process. Should any position require a vote we will be using the same electronic program that was used
this year for the Constitutional vote.



